T 12/06/2011 01:54 PM

From: "Zach Lovegrove" <zacharylovegrove@gmail.com>
To: <cityclerk@longbeach.gov>

Date: 12/05/2011 08:42 PM

Subject: Tired of the Occupy violence

I live in the Camden Building on Ocean and Chestnut. My wife and | used to take our dog and toddler to
the park. Since the occupy movement the park smells like urine, is filled with trash and sketchy people
that make my wife feel unsafe. We will not bring our 18 month old son there anymore. My wife will
not take our son for walks down that street anymore. | have had two incidents in the past week where |
have been threatened by instigating intoxicated “protesters” while | was trying to take my dog to the
dog park, which is now almost always empty. All the dog owners | know have given up on what was
once a great dog owner community area.

We moved here 5 months ago. We chose to pay higher rent to live in a safe building near the library
and the dog park. Something has to change or these “protesters” are going to hurt someone.

How long are you going to sit and wait for an innocent person to get hurt or killed by this mob?

| am available for a follow up @—I will be attending city council meetings from now on. |
need to know this issue is being addressed.

Thank you,

Zach Lovegrove
Concerned

Tax paying
Citizen




